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For Immediate Release –October 2009   
 

Three MVCTC Students Selected as BPA Regional Officers 
 

Clayton, Ohio - Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) had three 
students selected as Business Professionals of America (BPA) Region 3 Officers 
for the 2009-2010 school year. The BPA Regional officer-screening process 
included each candidate being evaluated based on a test, interview, and speech.  
Students passing the screening process gave speeches at the BPA Region 3 Fall 
Leadership Conference at Wright State University.  The speeches, in front of a 
crowd of BPA peers, preceded a voting process that selects the new officers. 
 
MVCTC Legal Assistant senior, Jessica Webb (Eaton), was selected as the BPA 
Region 3 President.  Financial Management senior, Zach Dozier (Wayne), was 
selected as the BPA Region 3 Vice President.  Marketing and Media junior, Amy 
Hood (Northmont), was selected as the BPA Region 3 Historian. 
 
BPA is a national student organization that serves Business and Information 
Technology students.  Members participate in activities that promote leadership, 
citizenship, academic, and technological skills.  MVCTC students in the career 
technical programs of Clerical Services, Computer Information Technology, 
Computer Networking Engineering Tech Prep, Interactive Multi-Media, Legal 
Assistant, Marketing and Media, and Medical Office Management participate in 
BPA.  This organization allows students to develop leadership and 
professionalism, and to demonstrate their knowledge in contest at the regional, 
state, and national levels.   
 
MVCTC offers rigorous academic preparation and hands-on career technical 
training for high school junior and senior students in the Miami Valley. For more 
information about career technical programs offered at MVCTC, please visit 
www.mvctc.com or plan on visiting the Sophomore Open House scheduled for 
Thursday, December 10, 4:30-7 p.m.  The Open House will give high school 
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sophomores and their parents a chance to meet career technical instructors, visit 
the 50-plus career programs offered at MVCTC, learn more about MVCTC early 
college connections, and tour the campus.  Please call 937-837-7781 for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 


